
HB 1387 increases the Statute of Limitations from 3 years to 7 years.

I see no good reason to do this.    If a case can not be charged out in 3 years it probably does not
need to be charged out.

I understand some may think this will good as it will be ‘tough on crime’.   In North Dakota we
really do NOT have a need to be tougher on crime.

Don Krassin


